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Calendar 
TERM 4 
WEEK 5     
Monday Nov 12th Swimming begins 
WEEK 6 
Monday Nov 19th P&C Meeting 
Friday Nov 23rd  Swimming finishes 
 
Principal’s Message 
 
Parent Survey 
I’d like to let you know that our annual Parent 
Satisfaction Survey is online this year. You can 
follow the Facebook link, School Stream app or 
paste the following into your  browser.   
hƩps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F3G9M5R 
 
Lunch at School 
Just a reminder that we are a Healthy Canteen 
School. We comply with Department of Education 
guidelines regarding food at school. To this end  
can I just remind everyone that hot chips (although 
yummy) are not appropriate at our school. We only 
have canteen orders through the hotel and our 
canteen that comply with these guidelines. 
 
Cranes Workshop 
Cranes have a workshop titled 'Talking to Kids 
about Computer Games' that addresses boundary 
setting, warning signs of spending too much time 
on computer games and communication tips for 
discussing this with young people.  This workshop 
is for parents to come along to get some tips and 
strategies to talk to kids about screen time. 
Wednesday  28th November 
5pm-7pm 
Harwood Island Primary School – Library 
Light refreshments will be provided. 
 
School Magazine  
We have had a number of orders for ‘The 
Harwood Herald’ which are proving to be very 
popular.  If you haven’t bought your copy yet, there 
is still time to do so.  Please call Cindy in the office 
or send in $5 and order your magazine. 

School Stream App Download Instructions 
Parents please follow the steps below to download 
the school stream app.  
1. Go to the App store and download 

“School Stream’ to your phone. 
2. Open the app and type the school’s name 

into the search bar to load the school’s 
profile. 

3. Make sure you agree to push notifications 
when prompted.    

 
Volunteer Morning Tea 
On Wednesday December 5th Harwood Island PS 
is holding a thank you  Morning Tea to all the 
volunteers that have helped out during 2018. 
Morning tea starts at 11:10am in the school library. 
Invitations will be sent out to volunteers BUT if we 
have forgotten any volunteers please come along 
and enjoy a cuppa and a piece of cake and a good 
chat. 
 
Book Club Orders 
All orders are now purchased online through 
LOOP but please remember to add your child’s 
name to the order. 
 
The Robotics Day last Thursday was a great 
success.  Thank you to Dan Kelly from Maclean 
HS for providing us with the equipment and 
Chatsworth PS students for joining in. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Christmas Raffle 
Ho! Ho! Ho! Yes it’s that time of year again and  
Harwood Island School will be having a fantastic  
Christmas raffle.  We would greatly appreciate any 
donations to go into our fabulous Christmas 
hampers. Please drop any goods into the office. 
Parents have been asked if it is alright to bring in 
wine for the raffle baskets and Mrs Bevan said yes 
it is fine. 
All donations are greatly appreciated and all 
proceeds go back into the school to use for your 
children.  
 
Student Banking 
School banking will now be on Thursdays 
Children wishing to bank at the school are to have 
their deposit books at the school office on 
Thursday morning, thank you. Collect your 
tokens and get some great rewards.  
 
Canteen News 
 
Week 5 
Pizza or ham salad wrap $3.50 each with milo 
50c or popper $1.00 
Week 6 
Nachos or Rice Paper Rolls $3.50 each with 
milo 50c or popper $1 
 
Please make sure all orders are at the office by 
the Tuesday of each week.  
Thank you to all the canteen helpers….they do a 
wonderful job providing our students and staff with 
healthy lunches. 
 
Community News 
 
Clarence Valley Conservatorium 
There will be two wonderful concerts this year.  
Please support this local community event. 

Busking at the Yamba Markets 
Sunday 25th November from 9-11am 
Under the big green marquee. 
Downriver Spectacular 
Saturday 8th December from 6.30-8pm 
In the main auditorium at the Yamba Golf Club 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C News 
Pub Raffle  
We need 2 people per month to sell tickets for 
the meat raffle at the Harwood Hotel.  

 
 

  Term 4 -  Week  5                                          Tuesday November 13th 2018 

Harwood Island P&C 

Next Meeting 
Monday 19th Nov at 4:30pm  

Harwood Island Public School  
in the Library 

Everyone welcome! 
 

RAFFLES AT THE HARWOOD HOTEL 
The P & C will be holding their next  

Raffles at the Harwood Hotel on  
Friday 7th December 2018 

to raise money for our school. Come along and 
support the school by helping to sell tickets or 

buy a few and enjoy the night. 


